From: Igoima

Subject: RE: Waterfront finances OIA

Date: Thursday, 31 January 2019 04:11:00 p.m.

pear |l

Further to your request below, | advise that the amount of $139,000 was paid to the following organisations:

$90,000 for modelling — Architecture van Brandenburg

$20,000 for video animations - Animation Research Limited.

$15,000 exhibition space (Toitu forgone revenue) - N/A

$14,000 planning due diligence, governance advice - 4Sight consulting

Kind regards

Sharon Bodeker
Team Leader Civic
Dunedin City Council

50 The Octagon, Dunedin 9016; PO Box, 5045 Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000; ext: 3231/ || IR

Email: Sharon.bodeker@dcc.govt.nz | www.dunedin.govt.nz

From: I

Sent: Tuesday, 22 January 2019 1:00 p.m.

To: Sharon Bodeker <Sharon.Bodeker@dcc.govt.nz>
Subject: Re: Waterfront finances OIA

Thanks Sharon.
I would like to know who was paid the amounts itemised under the $139,000 please.
Cheers,

Sent from my iPad
On 22/01/2019, at 12:48 PM, Sharon Bodeker <Sharon.Bodeker@dcc.govt.nz> wrote:

pear

| am writing in response to your LGOIMA request below.

| advise that of the $820,000 awarded from the Provincial Growth Fund, as at 30 November payments totalling $363,439 had been made
to Beca Ltd. At this time, there was an outstanding invoice for $293,849 to be paid to Beca.

The elements that you refer to below are those that have been covered by waterfront stakeholders, and were disclosed to Stuff. These
equate to around $139,000 and relate to the following:

$90,000 for modelling

$20,000 for video animations

$15,000 exhibition space (Toitu forgone revenue)
$14,000 planning due diligence, governance advice

| trust this answers your query.
Kind regards

Sharon Bodeker
Team Leader Civic
Dunedin City Council

50 The Octagon, Dunedin 9016; PO Box, 5045 Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealandknow

Telephone: 03 477 4000; ext: 3231 | || N

Email: Sharon.bodeker@dcc.govt.nz | www.dunedin.govt.nz

From:
Sent: Monday, 3 December 2018 4:45 p.m.

To: Sharon Bodeker <Sharon.Bodeker@dcc.govt.nz>
Subject: Waterfront finances OIA

Could you find out for me please who has been paid what from the money currently having been approved from the Provincial Growth
Fund.
| understand that figures have been released to Stuff concerning money having been spent on graphics and preparations and other items
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amounting to something like $135,000 and climbing?
Since it has been itemised as to amounts the details of who it has been paid to should be easy.

Cheers,

Sent from my iPad

If this message is not intended for you please delete it and notify us immediately; you are warned that any further use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this material by you is
prohibited
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